
Click Here for Brother David's March Newsletter

Click Here for the Middle States Parent Survey

THE SPRING MUSICAL: THE SOUND OF MUSIC -THURSDAY 6PM,
FRIDAY 7M, SATURDAY 1PM
PALM SUNDAY: HOLY WEEK BEGINS

Library News

Wed. March 20, Mrs. Langer and some of our Library volunteers are going to be crafting in our
makerspace after school at 2:45. No need to sign up - just stop in after school. Students, Staff
and Faculty be on the lookout for an invitation to share with us your poetry. We are gearing up
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for one of our April celebrations - “Poetry Month”. Submissions will be displayed throughout
the Library.

As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Accessit.

JUST A REMINDER THAT FOOD AND DRINK (other than water) ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE
LIBRARY

THE SPRING MUSICAL IS THIS WEEK AWAY: GET READY FOR “THE SOUND OF MUSIC”

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Spring Tours are available on the website.
Still want to be a Friar, please call the Admissions O�ce.
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This Week: Sophomore Retreat, Junior Retreat and Freshmen Retreat

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

Last Week was �lled with so many events, We had Reconciliation
services, the College Fair, Casino Night, Winter Varsity Sports
Award Night, Saint Patrick Parades, there was something for
everyone. It was wonderful seeing so many of the Friar Family at
each of thse events. As we walked up Fifth Ave, no one cheered
louder than the Friar Alumni and Families, you all made us so very
proud. This week we look forward to class retreats,our incoming
Freshmen will take the Science Placement exam and we are all
looking forward to the Spring Musical, “The Sound of Music”. The
cast and crew have worked very hard on this production and I am certain you will �nd it fantastic.

On Sunday we begin the greatest week of the Liturgical year; Holy Week as we celebrate Palm
Sunday and look forward to the beautiful liturgies of Holy Week. I pray that your Lent has been
�lled with prayer, fasting and almsgiving, I pray that each of us will rejoice in the Resurrection of
Our Lord. Be certain of a place in my prayers and best wishes for each of you.
Finally I ask that you help us out by taking the parent Survey as we prepare for our site visit with
the Middle States Accreditation Association. We already have nearly 700 families who have
assisted us with this project.

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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